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Indiana University

ATTN: Mr, Mack Richard
Radiation Safety Officer

541 Clinical Drive

Indianapolis, IN 46202-5111

Dear Mr. Richard: »

This letter is to confirm the March 30, 1994 telephone conversation between
you and Ms. Michelle Barry of my staff regarding the loan of syringe shields,
various pharmacy kits, a ring badge, and sample nuclear medicine scans
including a bone scan, lung scan, and brair scan. It was agreed that Indiana
University ui%%sloan the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region II1 office

these supplieSv90 days, starting April 17, 1995. We appreciate your
assistance in this request.

If you have any questions regarding this issue, please contact Ms. Rarry at

(708) 829-9838.

Original Signed by

Cynthia Pederson, Director
Division of Radiation Safety and
Safeguards
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